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Barnes County Commission 
August 9, 2022 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in special budget session on Tuesday, August 9, 2022 with Cindy Schwehr, 
Vicky Lovell, Bill Carlblom and Pete Paulson present. Shawn Olauson was unable to attend. Chairman Carlblom 
called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m., roll-call was taken, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited, and the Agenda 
was reviewed. 

Budget Discussion 
The Commission discussed budget options. Cindy Schwehr moved to set the preliminary 2023 County budget for 
the estimated tax statements at $10,699,303.21 or 117.44 mills; Bill Carlblom seconded the motion. Motion carried 
upon roll-call vote, with all members voting “yes”.  
 
The 2023 budget hearing will be held on September 20, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Barnes County Commission 
chambers.  
 
With no further business, Vicky Lovell made a motion, seconded by Pete Paulson, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 10:14 a.m. 
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Beth M Didier 
Barnes County Auditor 
 
 


